
Treynor Elementary Bank 

On October 2 Bob Mantell talked about the new 
student bank at the Treynor Elementary school.  The 
bank opened September 14.  No other public school in 
the area has a bank in the school to teach savings. 
The bank is for deposit only, except in case of a 
hardship.  At the end of Middle school or when a 
student leaves Treynor, their account will be cashed 
out. 
Fifth grade students are the Client Service Reps 
(tellers).  They had to apply for the 12 positions.  
Training was conducted in April and August. 
There are 165 students participating in the bank.  The 
bank is open one day each week, on Tuesday, from 
9:00-11:00.  Students earn incentives, based on their 
participation level, instead of interest.  The minimum 
deposit is $1.00.  After three weeks the bank has had 
238 deposits and $2547.29 has been deposited. 

 

 


